
 

 
 

 

SB/SB/General RE Change of Date and Non-Uniform Day 

10th June 2024                                                                                        

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Throughout Year 12 your son / daughter has been participating in a Human Rights General RE 
course as part of their studies in the sixth form. 

At the start of the year, all students were asked to plan, put together and deliver a presentation 
on an abuse of human rights, championing the work of a charity of their choice and explaining 
why St Joseph’s as a School should support this charity. The date for this day in the school 
calendar was originally Monday 17th June but as this coincides with the Islamic festival of Eid al-
Adha, the date of the presentations has now changed to Thursday 20th June. 

In order to make it possible for some real and concrete good to come out of the work that your 
son / daughter has done, we are holding a non-uniform day for Y12 on Friday 14th June. Can I 
ask that your son or daughter comes to school on the 14th June in non-uniform with at least £2 – 
more if they wish – which will be collected by their form tutor and handed to the finance office. 
The amount raised will be donated to the chosen charity of the winning presentation, voted for by 
the students themselves. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Bithell 
Religious Education 2nd in department 
 


